
 

 

April 23, 2015 

 

 

Dear Students and Parents,  

 

Please see the following Middle School Announcements:  

 

1. All middle school students will have an opportunity to choose their Fine Arts courses 

for Term 5. Either Music, Art, Dance, or Drama 

 

 The MADD sign-up form will be available on the CDS Middle School website 

beginning this Saturday, April 25th at 10:00am.   

 

 CDS will do its best to accommodate your preferences, but due to limited 

space in certain Fine Arts courses, students will be selected on a first-come, 

first-serve basis.  So please make your decisions in advance and be ready to 

sign up early on April 25
th
.    

 

2. Detention Notice:  Beginning Monday, April 27
th
, the middle school will begin 

sending home a notice when students are give detention for breaking school rules.   

 

* Parents are expected to sign the notice and return it the next day with their child.     

Students should bring their signed Detention Notice to their House teachers.    

 

3. After School Permission Slips and other official CDS Middle School forms are now 

available to download on the Middle School website.  

 

4. Uniform Policy:  Now that spring is here we want to remind students not to wear any 

non-CDS outerwear to school.   

 

5. Information regarding the upcoming World Experience Tour will be announced 

next week.   

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have questions or concerns please contact the Middle 

School Administration Office.   

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Middle School Administration  

 

 

 

 


